December 2, 2024

Meeting number 918 of the Farmington Senior Citizens was called to order at 12:05 PM on Monday,
December 2, 2024, by President Gary Weidenborner. Seventeen members and no guests were present.

Members enjoyed their sandwich meal and desserts brought by Karen Stratton and Marie Sargent.
Then President Gary Weidenborner resumed the regular meeting at 12:40 PM.
Secretary’s Report: The minutes from the November 18, 2024 meeting were read and approved.

Treasurer’s Report: As of December 2, 2024, there is $504.59 in the Treasury. This includes $10.00
for the 50/50 raffle.

Birthdays: Members sang a belated Happy Birthday to Evelyn Rodriquez.
Anniversaries: None
Sunshine Report: A Thinking of You card was sent to Dave Howland.

Entertainment: Vice President Ruth Weidenborner
e There is no speaker scheduled for the January 6" meeting.

Old Business:

Members paid for the Christmas meal at Cheap Charlie’s. Kathy Wagner will contact members that
were not at the meeting to arrange payment. Attendees should plan to arrive about 11:45. Kathy will
send out a reminder email on December 9.

New Business:
Kathy Wagner shared information from the Office of the Aging. On December 6", the Ontario
County S.A.L.T. Council will present “Balanced Living” at Quail Summit.

Gary Weidenborner reminded members that there will be no meeting if either Canandaigua or Victor
Schools close because of weather.

Poinsettas will be delivered to the Howlands, Carol Kansco, and Marilyn Duval.

Town of Farmington update by President Gary Weidenborner:
e Friday, December 6™, Santa will be at Mertensia Lodge to meet kids.
e Gary reminded members to be very careful with candles.
e The Town of Farmington Budget was approved, including funding for Seniors.

50/50 Raffle: Gary Weidenborner won $9.00 in the 50/50 Raffle.

There will be dominos after the meeting.
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Kathy Wagner shared some funny stories.
President Gary Weidenborner closed the regular meeting about 1:00 PM.

Respectfully Submitted,
Kathy Wagner, Secretary
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